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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
  
Please be advised that Innophos® Inorganic Phosphate products are not derived 
from or manufactured with materials that are genetically modified.  Therefore no 
labelling is required according to the European Union Regulation on genetically 
modified food and feed (EU 1829/2003) and European Union Regulation concerning 
traceability and labelling of food and feed products produced from genetically 
modified organisms (EU 1830/2003) 
  
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at 609- 
366-1269. 

 
 

Quality Assurance Department 
Michelle.sabia@innophos.com     




